
Announcements 

23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time, September 6th & 7th, 2025 
 

 

1. The time for the pilgrimage to Sacred Heart Cathedral in Prince Albert is fast 

approaching. This is happening on Saturday, October 18, when we will go to pick up 

the Jubilee Anchor/cross, which then in turn will visit each parish in the deanery. The 

bus is only half full so far. The cost for the bus and lunch is $45.00. Please see the 

poster for the itinerary. The bus will leave from Notre Dame and return to Notre Dame 

following the pilgrimage. 

 

 

2. RCIA Formation is beginning on Monday, Sept. 15. If you know of anyone who is 

interested in learning more about the Catholic faith, and they are wishing to receive 

the sacraments of Baptism, Holy Eucharist and Confirmation, please have them call 

the parish office to register, as soon as possible. RCIC for children begins in January, 

but you can sign children up now by calling the parish office.  

 

3. As fall approaches, regular meetings are resuming. We welcome all CWL members to 

our first meeting on Wednesday, September 10, at 7:00 pm, and the Knights of 

Columbus are meeting on Wed. Sept. 17 at 7:00 pm at St. André. 

 

4. The next Baptism Formation will be on Thursday, October 2, at 6:30 pm in St. 

Bernadette Hall. Please register with the parish office in advance.  

 

5. It is not too late to take in the pilgrimage to St. Laurent Shrine on the Feast of the 

Nativity of Mary, on Monday, Sept. 8. See the poster or the facebook page for more 

information. 

 

6. A wonderful event is happening in Rome on Sunday! Pope Leo IV will be presiding 

over the Mass and canonizations of two young blessed, Carlo Acutis and Pier Giorgio 

Frassati. If you go to our Facebook page you can find the link to watch it being 

livestreamed at 3:00 pm Sunday, Sept. 7.  

 

 

For 11:00 am Mass only:  

 

We are sharing coffee and donuts today after mass, and we extend an invitation to all of 

you to join us. 


